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The First Meeting of the Scientific Advisory Council of the EPLO in
Cascais was held

Τhe European Public Law Organization (EPLO) organized on February 14, 2020 at the EPLO Regional
Office in Villa Santa Maria at Cascais Portugal, the First Meeting of the Scientific Advisory Council of
the EPLO in Cascais. Τhe Scientific Advisory Council is composed of members of the Scientific Council of
the EPLO and the meeting was attended by: Professor Jose Manuel Sérvulo Correia, President, Professor
Maria da Glória García, Vice-President and the members: Mr Bernardo Diniz de Ayala, Dr. Mafalda
Ferreira, Professor Rui Medeiros, Professor Luis-Maria Diez-Picaso, Professor Spyros Vlachopoulos, as
well the representatives of other Portuguese Universities to the Board of the EPLO such as  Professor Ana
Maria Guerra Martins, and Professor Rui Lanceiro. During the meeting the members dealt with a number of
important issues such us: the New Global Rule-of-Law Initiative in the UN, the relationship with the Ibero-
American General Secretariat -Secretaría General Iberoamericana (SEGIB) and with the Community of
Portuguese Language Countries (CPLP). In the meeting was also discussed this year’s conference in
Cascais in October 2020.
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